
 
 

 

 
From Baroness Merron 

Parliamentary Under-Secretary of State for 
Patient Safety, Women’s Health and Mental Health 

 
39 Victoria Street 

London 
SW1H 0EU 

 

Penny Young 

Librarian 

House of Commons 

London 

04 April 2025 

 
Dear Penny,  

Please see the attached evidence paper on the drivers of racial disparities in the Mental 

Health Act.  

I would be grateful if you could deposit a copy in the Libraries of both Houses.  

 
 
 
                                                          All good wishes, 
 

 
BARONESS MERRON 


